
 

Circular no. SL/HM/036/2016                                                                 19.02.2016 

 

Dear Parent, 

  

The Trial for the second Summative Assessment has commenced from 18th Feb 2016 for the class IX 

students and will conclude on 25th Feb 2016. 

  

As per the CBSE directive vide their circular no: Acad-05/2016 dated 27th Jan 2016, all schools affiliated 

to the CBSE have to conduct the second Summative Assessment for class IX after 10th March, 2016. The 

students will therefore be on preparatory leave from 25th February to 8th March, 2016. The school will 

ensure a structured regimen during this period to support the academic endeavors of the students in 

all subjects. However, Parents living in Tamil Nadu, Karnataka and Kerala, may take their child home 

for the preparatory leave from 25th February (after 1:30 pm) to 8th March (before 5pm).  This is an option 

for students who stay close to the Nilgiris. 

  

Please feel free to communicate with the Deputy Headmistress at dhm@thelawrenceschool.org / 

MIC-GS at micgs@thelawrenceschool.org, in case you have any queries on this matter. 

  

 

 
 

With Best Wishes 

  

 
 

Sangita Chima 

Headmistress 
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